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ANNOUNCEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

A conference on "Semigroups, Structure Theory and Universal 

Algebraic Problems" will be held in Szeged, Hungary, at the end of 

August 1981. A first announcement with fuller information will be 

distributed in autumn 1980. Anybody interested in attending this 

meeting should write to: 

Dr. Gy. Poll&k, or 

Mathematical Institute, 

Hungarian Academy of Science, 

H - 6720 Szeged, 

Somogyi u. 7 

Dr. L. M~rki, 

Mathematical Institute, 

Hungarian Academy of Science, 

H - 1053 Budapest, 

Re~itanoda u. 13-15 
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